
Sent: 25/02/2025 10:38:43 AM
Subject: DA 2025/0132

To whom it may concern.
Today I tried to make a submission regarding DA 2025/0132. 37 Roseberry st Balgowlah.
Perhaps due to the amount of feedback you are receiving over this I was unable to make my
submission. After some time I was finally directed to a page that advised me that this particular DA
was not yet available to receive submissions .Yet when navigating from an exterior website I did
manage to access DA 2025/0132 , there are numerous submissions ? Website overload, or deliberate
diversion? Either way, given Council's current position with ratepayers this is in so many ways
completely and utterly unacceptable.
Please can you respond with the correct pathway for me to register my submission.
Thankyou.


